


 

Time, Talent & Treasure 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We ask 
them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of weekly 
envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of the 
parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates will be 
set over the telephone. 
BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  
FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Call for appointment - x131. 
PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am –1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

Reading for Next Sunday 

Second Sunday of Advent 

First Reading……….……..Is 40:1-5,9-11 

Second Reading………...…….......Pt 3:8-14 

Gospel………………….......…..Mk 1:1-8 

  

Masses for the Week 
 

 

 

Monday - December 4th
 

Beatrice Castillo 

Tuesday –December 5th 

Bill Larke 
 

Wednesday - December 6th 

Kevin McCormack 

 

Thursday - December 7th 

Jean Hachmeister 
 

Friday - December 8th 

Kevin McCormack 

7:30pm 

Raymond Ramono 
 

Saturday - December 9th 

5pm 

All St. Margaret’s Parishioners 
 

Sunday  December 10th 

8am  

Michael Fusco 

Joel Zabbara 

10 am 

Rosemary Quijano 

Genevieve & Joseph Quilaneta 

12pm 

Eugene Wynne 

Erlinda Quilaneta 

Family members, please resubmit names for those who are ill. We will list 
them for 4 weeks, and then remove them unless told otherwise. Please note-

due to privacy issues, we can include names given by the individual or a 
health care proxy only. Thank you. 

For all our parishioners suffering from 
chronic illness, as well as  

Jim Rojas, Patricia Fiscina, Marilyn 
Vacchio, Joseph Dulovic, Joseph Laria, Terry 
Persina, Lauren Esposito, Sebastian Williams, 
Estelle Beauchamp, Alyssa Baisch, Jillian Brown, 
Virginia Butler, Robert J. Heege, Eric Cohen, 
Kathleen Weiss, Lorraine Vogel, Steven Vacchio, 
Laura Durant, Joseph De Aguiar, Sal Restivo, 
Robert Valletta, Joseph Kiely, Sharon & Ray 
Klyn, Warne Family, Michael C. Liotta, Anne 
Logan, Christine Mc Cusker, Dominic Percoco, 
Laura Positano, De Santis Family, Patricia Wowk, 
Natasha Roucoulet, John Roucoulet, John 
Reynolds, Scott Spencer, Marie & Tony Caruana, 
Veronica Sheridan Cox, Wendiann & Nicholas 
Alfieri, James & Catherine Reynolds, Jennifer,  
Elizabeth Robitaille, Melanie Seibel, Christina 
Muller, Dina Rajotte, Ethel Naso, Valarie and 
Victor Aurigue, Diana Lyons, James DeVivo, 
Logan Baar, Fred Detweiler, Babies Aubrey & 
Grayson, Linda Pennisi, Jennifer Colon,Peter 
Rodrigues 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you. 

 

November   
 

                                                      Stewardship                       Envelope  

Collected at Mass                  $6,298………..……..171 
Mailed Envelopes                  $3,171………………..66 
  

Total Collection $9,469   237 

Stewardship Thought for the Week 

Living Stewardship ~ Pillar of Hospitality:  This week, 
put Jesus’ warning into practice in your life- make time to 
go to confession and prepare yourself for this Advent 
season. 

Parish Office  
Monday  Through Thursday ~ 9:00 am – 5:00pm  Friday 9am-1pm 

(631)732-3131 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 

December 3, 2023 
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We begin our Advent observance today. As I indicated already, it’s a shorter Advent this year than other years. With         
December 24th being the Fourth Sunday of Advent and Christmas Eve, why not resolve at the beginning of this holy season to 
make it your best Advent. Even with all the distractions around us, we can and should make time for prayer, Mass, sacramen-
tal confession (more on that later in this column) and acts of charity in preparation for our commemoration of the mystery of 
the Incarnation. 

It’s not “the holidays,” but Adventus the “coming” of the Lord Who will renew all of creation by his birth, life, death and  
Resurrection, bringing with Him the gift of immortality that we might live in the fulness of the Kingdom. Join us for daily 
Mass this Advent season and live the patience of waiting for Christ Who gladdens our hearts by dispelling the darkness of sin 
and death. 

An excellent way to live the patience of Advent is by praying before the Blessed Sacrament. We have a Holy Hour on    
Monday night the 4th, when the Holy Eucharist is exposed in the monstrance on the altar. During the time of Exposition, there 
is time for personal prayer, common prayer, the proclamation of Sacred Scripture, preaching and adoration in silence. Come 
and join us until there is Benediction just before 8:00 PM that night.  

We celebrate Lessons and Carols on Sunday, December 17th at 2:30 PM in the church. This is the third time we are having 
this service as a way of preparing for Christmas. Please make time in your schedule to attend this event. The turnout the previ-
ous two years was, let’s say, not very good. But we continue to keep Lessons and Carols in our schedule because it’s a proven 
way to focus on the Word of God Who is the central Person in all of history. Try it, I say, and you will like it. It lasts but one 
hour. There is also a reception in the church basement immediately following Lessons and Carols. 

The Pastor will meet with the ushers on Tuesday, December 5th at 7:00 PM in the pastoral center building. We ask the ushers 
from all four weekend Masses to attend. The meeting will not last more than 45 minutes. We will take up a consideration of 
proper coverage and finding replacements when there are expected absences. Thank you for your cooperation, as always. 

In the event you missed it or didn’t hear anything about it, the luncheon to close out the 75th Anniversary of Saint Margaret 
Parish was superb. The meal and the activities surrounding it were well-received and many favorable comments were offered 
in response to the careful planning undertaken by the Committee. You can see a display of the photos taken at the Mass 
which preceded the luncheon. That display is in the vestibule right now. Hurry and see it soon; it won’t be up for long, unfor-
tunately. 

We had a Day of Recollection on Saturday, November 18th. The leader/preacher for the day was Fr. Roger Landry. The at-
tendance was pretty good, I thought. I will make additional comments at some other time, probably in early 2024. Suffice it to 
say now that more work needs to be done on how to use a Day of Recollection for the greatest spiritual profit. For instance, 
we finish days of recollection by having Mass offered. Very few of those who showed for the start of the day (1:00 PM) were 
present for the Mass at 5:00 PM. But, as I said above, we will try to work on this and other matters related to the Eucharistic 
Revival in the next calendar year. 

And now some remarks concerning the Sacrament of Penance. I started on this important topic last weekend and I will contin-
ue in this vein through the remainder of Advent. Last Sunday, I mentioned the word contrition in reference to Penance. Let 
me say a few words here about this critical state of our hearts. I begin by calling attention to the parable of the Prodigal Son in 
Saint Luke’s Gospel. After demanding his share of his father’s estate, the younger of the two sons squandered what he was 
given in a distant land. He didn’t see the error of his ways right away. Quite the contrary. What he did was dig in his heels and 
his heart became intransigent before he “came to his senses.” That expression in the text – coming to his senses – indicates the 
dramatic turn which propelled the younger son’s return home. The younger son had undergone a conversion. He finally saw 
what his sins had done and he wanted to be reconciled with his father. 

There is true sorrow in his heart. That true sorrow is what we call contrition. Contrition is at work in our hearts too when we 
examine our consciences, detect there our sins, and then ask the Lord for His forgiveness. We don’t seek divine forgiveness 
unless we are contrite. Contrition is a sine qua non in the repentance we undergo; otherwise, we never make it back to Our 
Father’s house. We remain mired in our sins and we make use of any rationalization at hand – just as the Prodigal Son did. In 
the Catechism of the Catholic Church, we find these words: “Among the penitent’s acts contrition occupies first 
place.” (1451) 

Until the next time. 

 

Msgr. Batule 
Pastor              
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Advent Holy Hour 

Adoration & Benediction 

 

 
Monday, December 4th 

7pm – 8pm 

Solemnity of the  

Immaculate Conception 

 
Thursday, December 8th 

Masses at 9:00 am and 7:00 pm 

 
Lessons and Carols 

Sunday, December 17
th

 ~ 2:30 pm in the church.  
We invite all parishioners to join us. The service consists of biblical readings and hymns  

as we await the birth of Our Savior.  

The Music Ministry will lead us in the singing portion of the prayer service.  

Hospitality will be held immediately following  
in the auditorium.     All are welcome !  

 

Christmas Pageant 

Saturday December 9th at 1pm 

The children of Saint Margaret’s parish prepare a gift for the Christ Child. 
They honor His birth by retelling the Christmas story for their family, friends and all of 

our parishioners.  

Cast party will follow the Pageant. 
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St. Margaret’s  
Spousal Bereavement 

Both individual and group bereavement counseling 
services are available for those who are mourning the 
loss of their husband or wife. All confidential sessions 
are held on a weekly basis and participants need not 
be St. Margaret’s parishioners.For more information 

please contact  
Barbara Gottfried at (631) 698-6053 

Bible Study Group 
Bible Study group meets every Wednesday from 10am to 
11am in the parish center.  Deacon Ed Hayes will be the                

facilitator.  

Please bring your Bible.   

Sacrificial Giving 

Following is the sacrificial giving 
amounts for the month of  

November 
November 4/5 

                                     Stewardship    Envelope 

Collected at Mass            $7,032                        173 

Mailed Envelopes            $5,987                       103 

 

Total Collection               $13,019                      276 

————————————————————————— 

November 11/12 

                                       Stewardship    Envelope 

Collected at Mass           $6,681                         167 

Mailed Envelopes           $4,718                          68 

 

Total Collection               $11,399                      235 

————————————————————————— 

November 18/19 

                                        Stewardship   Envelope 

Collected at Mass             $5,744                      147 

Mailed Envelopes             $4,167                        71 

 

Total Collection                 $9,911                      218 

————————————————————————— 

November 25/26 

                                       Stewardship   Envelope 

Collected at Mass             $6,298                       171 

Mailed Envelopes             $3,171                         66 

 

Total Collection                 $9,469                     237 
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Parish Social Ministry 

2023/2024 Minutes with the Pastor/Director 

Date      Level                    Date      Level                Date      Level               Date         Level 

 12/3           6&7                 1/21——-1&2               3/10——-1&2               5/5——-1&2 

12/ 10—— 3,4&5                 1/28—-—6&7               3/17——-6&7               5/12—---6&7 

12/17——-1&2                   2/4———3,4&5            4/ 7——-2,3&4            5/19——3,4&5 

1/7             3,4&5                2/11——-1&2               4/14——-1&2 

1/14———-6&7                  2/25——-6&7               4/21——-6& 

 

St. Margaret’s Outreach would like to thank every 
one who donated to our Thanksgiving Distribution. 

The gift cards, turkeys and groceries helped feed over 
50 families! They were assisted with a meal, turkey and a smile from our 
wonderful Volunteers!Thank you to: 

       Legislature Nick Caracappa 

     Heart of the Island Knights of Columbus 

     Newfield High School 

Christmas Wish List 

St. Margaret’s Outreach is asking for donations of new items 
for children & teens in need this Christmas Season. 

We can always use socks, hats, gloves, scarves, coats, pajamas 
and gift cards.  Please bring unwrapped to our parish center   

before December 13th. 

Lunch With Santa 

Adults $13 per person/children 5-12 years old $6 4 yrs and younger 

free.  Call the parish center to register  631-732-3131 or 682-8711.   

Sponsered by Heart of the Island Knights of Columbus 

Saturday Dec. 16th 12-3 

In the Church Auditorium 


